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Oregon is a proud leader with mail-in voting. It is easy and quick to do. It enables 

very high participation by Oregon citizens. I understand the there are automated 

methods of catching fraudulent votes and there are very few occurring anyway. What 

is not to like? It would be liked by those trying to make it harder for citizens to vote! 

John Limb 


